
The 2nd annual Michigan Club summer picnic at Higgins Lake has been scheduled for 
Thursday, August 8th, 2024 at the Lyons Township Pavilion (same location as last 
year). Please put that date on your calendars and plan to join us. More specific 
information to follow later.  Question may be referred to Kyle at 517-243-7052 or 
dkcruiser@hotmail.com.   
 
 


